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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 2:57 PM
To: 'judybe2good@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Freitas,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer 
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: judybe2good@aol.com [mailto:judybe2good@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 2:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021-E1 
 
To whom it may concern; 
My name is Judith A. Freitas. I live at 3439 Armour Terrace, North Port, Florida. I am very concerned about the docket 
which proposes an increase in rates for FPL. 
I am a senior citizen as is my husband and living on Social Security. Our income is basically fixed, and there is not room 
for increases we would be forced to face. 
It is certainly bad enough that the food we eat has increased in price, and prices are even worse should we try to eat 
fresh fruit and vegetables. 
I never understood when I was young, and seniors talked about fixed incomes. I should have tried to be more 
understanding, and my only hope is voting is done with consideration of all people living on a fixed income and those 
who are barely able to take care of their families due to their pathetically low incomes. 
Thank you for your time and hopefully your understanding. 
Judith A. Freitas 
Sent from my iPad 
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